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Family Dance and Art Sale -Thanks   

We had an amazing turn-out to the Family Dance on February 8th!  Thank you 

to all the families that attended and it was fantastic to see so many people 

dressed up.   It was a great example of our Ocean Grove spirit!    A special 

thank you to the small group of volunteers who helped to make the evening a 

success and to Mr. Boyd and all the students and teachers who helped out 

with the decorations and art sale master pieces.    

Potluck Lunch       

Since our last Potluck Lunch  in the fall was such a sucess, we have decided to 

do another one on April 25/13.  Volunteers will be needed for this event 

(between approx. 11:00-2:00 PM).  We will be emailing out a sign-up link and 

more information to come after spring break!                                                            

 

Spring Fling Basket Raffle 

 

We will be holding a basket raffle in the spring as a fundraiser for the P.A.C.  We’re asking for 

donations of an approximately $5.00 item related to the theme of your child/ren’s class (listed 

on reverse page) and we will arrange the baskets for your viewing pleasure.   

 

 

Mark your 

Calendars! 

-April 15
th-

deadline  for 

donated items 

to be handed in 

for Basket 

Raffle 

-April  25
th-

Potluck Lunch 

-May 10
th-

Basket Raffle  

Chair: Tara Idiens 

Secretary: Tami Riecker 

Treasurer: Aren Knudsen 
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Mrs. Sewid’s class: Arts and Crafts 

Mrs. Couture’s class: Summer Fun 

Mrs. Hatfield’s class: Camping/Outdoor fun 

Mrs. Ferguson’s class: Coffee/Tea lovers 

Mr. Riemer’s class: Sports 

Mrs. Kolmaticki’s class: Movie night 

 

There will also be baskets provided by the office staff, the PAC, and the library so you will have 

plenty of choices!   

 

We will need a few baskets or bins to display these items in, so if you have any you would like 

to donate we’ll gladly take them.  Who knows, if you win you may end up getting it back! 

 

The deadline for your child to hand in the donated item is April 15/13.  Items can be handed 

in to your child’s teacher. 

 

Tickets will be on sale every school day between April 29th and May 10th.  More information to 

come on exact times.  We will be asking for volunteers for selling tickets, and will email out the 

sign-up link after spring break. 

 

Draws will be made after sales close on the morning of Friday, May 10th so prizes can be picked 

up before the Mother’s Day weekend.  The ticket costs will be 10/$5. 

 

 

 

Next P.A.C. Meeting 

Our next P.A.C. meeting will take place on March 18
th

 at 6:30 PM in the library.  Free babysitting will be 

provided.  Everybody is welcome! 

“Like” us on Facebook 

Just another reminder that the P.A.C. also communicates information through our “Ocean Grove 

Elementary School PAC Information Only” page.  Once we make it to 85 likes, we will do another draw 

for a chocolate surprise basket! 

We are open to comments and questions!  Please contact Tara Idiens at tidiens@gmail.com or 250-923-

2193.   


